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INSURANCE COMMISSION ADVISORY 
 

TO : All Insurance Companies, Reinsurance Companies, 
Insurance Brokers, Reinsurance Brokers, Mutual Benefit 
Associations, Trusts for Charitable Uses, Pre-Need 
Companies, Health Maintenance Organizations, other 
Regulated Entities, and IC Personnel 

SUBJECT : Work Suspension in the Insurance Commission Head Office 

 

Pursuant to the Office of the President’s Memorandum Circular No. 90, dated 22 
July 2025, upon recommendation of the National Disaster Risk Reduction and 
Management Council, the Insurance Commission will suspend work on 23 July 
2025 due to the continuing heavy rains brought by the Southwest Monsoon or 
“Habagat”. 
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